Departments
There was a delay in shipping the Town reports, but people should receive them by Thursday, or Friday at the latest. Next Monday is the Pre-Town Meeting meeting; everyone should certainly have had a chance to look at the materials before then.

I have not received any further ideas for a retirement gift for the Town Clerk. For at least part of it, I suggest a gift certificate for a knitting store; I have done some research and have one in mind.

A couple of people have complained about the tattered flag at the ball field. I have asked our Veterans’ Graves Officer, Don Graham, to take it down and I have ordered a new flag. It seems that the flag I ordered was not be what was shipped; I have an e-mail out asking for advice from the company. I received very late clarification that what they shipped is right for us; the polyester flag is stronger than the extra-strength nylon flag.

I signed a letter of authorization for Colonial Power to access the Town’s electricity historical usage data. As you may know, this is a standard aspect of the aggregation effort.
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